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Christmas Parties Christmas at Cardonald

Children can come dressed in party clothes on the day of their party.
[image: ]P5 – 7 – Monday 11th December  
P4, P4/3 and P3 – Friday 15th December 
P1 and P2 – Monday 18th December 
Thank you to our Parent Council who fund our parties. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Christmas Jumper Day
[image: ]To help with school funds we are having a Christmas Jumper day with a suggested donation of £1 on the last day of term – Friday 22nd December.   


Christmas Lunch
[image: ]Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday 13th December. Letters have gone out to allow choices to be made for this in advance. Please ensure this has been returned to school to allow the order to be made. 


[image: ]Nativity 
Primary 1 will perform the nativity ‘Whoops a Daisy Angel’. P2 will perform Christmas songs 
at this. P1 and P2 parents are invited to come to the performance and have been sent information to request tickets. 




Christmas Show

P3 – 7 will be doing a show of Christmas songs. More information on tickets for this will be out soon. There will be a performance PM show on Tuesday 19th December and an AM performance on Wednesday 20th December. 
We ask that a Christmas jumper is brought into school for this show. Please bring a Christmas jumper by Thursday 14th December at the latest. If you have any pre-loved Christmas Jumpers that no longer fit please hand them into school. 

Choir Performances
The choir will be performing at the Lord Provost Senior Citizens Lunch at the City Chambers on Friday 15th December. 
They will also be performing at Princes Square on Monday 18th December at 1pm. Parents are welcome to come along and watch this performance. 

Christmas Cards
[image: ]Christmas cards for classmates can be brought to school from Monday 4th December. Cards brought in before this date will be kept by the class teacher to hand out on Monday 4th December.  
 
Christmas Gifts
Each year parents are extremely generous giving teachers Christmas gifts and we really appreciate the thought and sentiment behind this. However, we feel that given the current climate many families will be finding Christmas financially difficult this year and therefore we are asking that you don’t buy for school staff at Christmas. Knowing all our pupils and families are having a great Christmas season both in school and at home is a gift to us!
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